
From: Jeremy <jeremy.s.wu@gmail.com> 
Date: Sat, Aug 19, 2023 at 9:13 AM 
Subject: Disclosure of Ash Ashjodi's Message and Follow-up Action by the Board 
To: Stupay Kevin <kstupay@aol.com>, Kevin Stupay 
<president@regencyatmclean.org>, Majid Batterjee <dino@noonlimited.com>, Emma 
Sirot <emmasirot@gmail.com>, Marlene Gross <marlenegrossgm@gmail.com>, 
Carolyn Moss <mrs.moss@verizon.net>, Ash Ashjodi 
<secretary@regencyatmclean.org>, Ashkan Ashjodi <aashjodi@yahoo.com>, Bill 
Makrigiorgos <billmak@sportandhealth.com> 
 
 

Dear Regency Board Directors, 
 
It was disclosed last night that Ash Ashjodi expressed in a long strong-language email 
to Unit Owner Anna Eng that Pia Trigiani is not the best General Counsel in the interest 
of the Association. 
 
This is obviously a matter of grave concern not only to Board members but also all unit 
owners.   
 
Please share a copy of Ash Ashjoidi's message with all unit owners and describe what 
the Board will do to alleviate the identified concerns by a Board member. 
 
 

Jeremy Wu, Ph.D. 胡善庆博士 

Co-organizer, APA Justice, www.apajustice.org 
2022 Fellow, National Academy of Public Administration 
www.jeremy-wu.info 
WeChat/Weixin: jeremywu1   
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